
Diversity Report 

New Hampshire Public Television makes every reasonable effort to recruit and hire employees that are 

representative of the population from which it draws.  NHPTV is committed to providing equal 

employment and advancement opportunities to individuals basing all employment decisions on merit, 

qualifications and abilities.  NHPTV’s recruitment efforts include national and local publications as well 

as notification of vacancies to specific organizations representing under-represented groups.  In the past 

year NHPTV has hired four full time employees and a combination of eight interns and work study 

students. Of the twelve employees hired 37.5% were from under-represented groups.  Of our nineteen 

members of our Board of Directors 10.5% are from under-represented groups.  In addition, we invited 

the Chief Officer of Diversity and Multiculturalism from Keene State College to conduct diversity training 

to the NHPTV Board of Directors at their annual retreat.  

 


